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I urge that a enquiry be held in the cruel racing greyhound industry. Contrary to the public persona 
which programs like GAP portray, there are thousand of dogs which are killed each year, and just as 
many that go missing and are never registered. Many other countries around the world have banned 
dog racing, including America, yet Australia is one of the few countries which still condones it as a 
sport. We need to keep up with the times, and realised that there is nothing humane, or normal about 
greyhound racing. Furthermore the fact that dog fighting is considered illegal, yet the greyhound 
racing industry kills thousands more dogs per year, in barbaric ways is still legal is a complete 
hypocrisy. We need to reveal the dull extent of this cruel industry, and put a stop to it once and for all.   


